
2018 Golf SA Women’s Country Week  

Bronze Plate – Crystal Brook Golf Club  

 

 

 

 

Players are welcome to play the course on Monday 23rd July.  

 

Welcoming party will commence at 4.30 pm.  

 

The club will also be offering meals on Tuesday evening – schnitzel, fish or steak. 

 

If any players are bringing golf carts with them could you please let Yvonne Tobin know for 
overnight storage – ph. 0418 824 534 or rayvon@westnet.com.au  
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